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S5 and S6 Year Group and Pastoral Care Responsibilities 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Due to a change in work pattern, from January 2023, S5 and S6 Year Head responsibilities 
will be shared by Ms Cairney and Mr Blaney as follows: 
  

• Ms Cairney will be Year Head of S5 and S6 on Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays. 

• Mr Blaney will be Year Head of S5 and S6 on Thursdays and Fridays. 
 

Pastoral Care responsibilities remain unchanged:  

• Mrs Cassidy has Pastoral Care responsibility for pupils in S5 

• Mr Blaney has Pastoral Care responsibility for pupils in S6 
 

If you have any questions about this change, please contact your child’s pastoral care 

teacher in the first instance. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

P. Monaghan 

Head Teacher 
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